
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Call for  
Papers 

7th ifo Dresden Workshop 

on Regional Economics 

September 28 – 29, 2017 in Dresden, Germany 

 

 

 

 

Conference Venue  

ifo Institute – Leibniz Institute 

for Economic Research 
at the University of Munich e. V. 
Dresden Branch 

Einsteinstrasse 3 

01069 Dresden 
Germany 

 

 
Organisers 

Christian Lessmann 
(Technische Universität 

Braunschweig) 

Katharina Heisig 
(ifo Institute, Dresden Branch) 

Christian Ochsner 

(ifo Institute, Dresden Branch) 

Julia Sonnenburg 

(ifo Institute, Dresden Branch) 

 

 
Link for Submissions  

www.ifo.de/w/t5z6ikMe  

 

 
Contact 

Christian Ochsner 

Phone: +49(0)351-26476-26 

E-Mail: ochsner@ifo.de 

 
 

The ifo Institute, Dresden Branch, and the Technische Universität 
Braunschweig are pleased to announce the 7th ifo Dresden 

Workshop on Regional Economics. The workshop aims at 
facilitating the networking of young scientists and at promoting 

the exchange of their latest research across the range of regional 

economics, persistency in regional inequality, regional structural 

change and place-based policies. Policy relevant contributions, 

both theoretical and applied, are highly welcome. We particularly 

encourage PhD students and post-doctoral researchers to submit 

their current research. 

Each paper will be allocated 45 minutes, to be divided between the 

presentation, a short discussion by an assigned workshop 

participant and a general discussion. 

There is no workshop fee. However, participants are expected to 

cover their own expenses for travelling, accommodation and the 

joint informal dinner on September 28th. 

Submissions: 

Please submit your (preliminary) paper by July 31st, 2017. For sub-

mission, please click here.  Alternatively you may access the CESifo 

website and go to forthcoming conferences. There, you click on 
the conference name, which will lead you to the submission page. 

Acceptance decisions will be announced in the mid of August. 

We are looking forward to seeing you in Dresden. 
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